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October 12, 2020 

Winter Weather Parking Guidelines 

 
 

In an attempt to make our streets safer and allow run off snowmelt to more efficiently wash away in our 

storm drains, the LR DRC discourages residents and neighborhood guests from parking in the street 

during times of snowfall, and instead encourages the use of garages and driveways during snow storms 

and the time immediately following.  

 

Doing so will make it easier for JeffCo plows to clear more of our neighborhood streets, making them 

safer and easier to access, particularly on the south-side of all streets, where snow commonly takes 

much longer to dissipate. 

 

Additionally, residents of sloping and bended areas of Fox Hills Dr. and Weaver Gulch Dr. should refrain 

from street parking as snow and ice create especially hazardous conditions on hills. 

 

We appreciate your voluntary compliance with this request. Jefferson County does not require vehicles 

moved for plowing, but we hope that you will understand our concern and see that we are requesting 

this for resident safety and general appeal of our neighborhood. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and consideration 

- Lyons Ridge Design Review Committee  
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